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Warm greetings! 

 

 

The National Commission for Culture and the Arts (NCCA) in partnership with the Santo Niño De 

Cebu Augustinian Social Development Foundation, Inc. (SNAF) is pleased to invite you to join the 

6th Archives Congress 2018 to be held on October 18-20, 2018 at Radisson Blu, Cebu City. 

 

With the theme “Archives Links… Archives Connects…” the congress envisions to link and 

connect archivists, record managers and all sectoral archives: academic, ecclesiastical, business, 

government, audiovisual, etc. in the country and/or with their counterparts abroad. The congress 

also aims to empower and inspire Filipino archivists and records managers to persevere in their 

task of preserving history and heritage. 

 

The said congress is free of charge and to ensure maximum participation and effective learning 

especially during the workshop, we will only accommodate participants on a first-come, first serve 

basis. Please register on or before September 26, 2018. To reserve a slot, kindly fill-up the online 

form through this link: https://goo.gl/forms/latEYJ19g4M39Tjh2. 

 

Interested participants may contact Ms. Louise Maullon and Ms. April Benosa of the NCCA- 

Cultural Heritage Section at 09367523241, (02) 527 2205 and (02) 527 2192 loc. 308. 

 

Thank you and we look forward to your participation in this Congress. 

 

More power and God bless! 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

FR. HAROLD Ll. RENTORIA, O.S.A. 

Commissioner, Subcommission on Cultural Heritage 

Head, National Committee on Archives 

National Commission for Culture and the Arts 
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